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Anointing of the Sick 
 

In the past, people received the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick only when they 
were gravely ill.  However, the Church believes that the Anointing of the Sick should be 
experienced while we are still able to be aware of God’s peaceful presence within us.   
 

    Holy Hour for Peace 
 
We offer our Holy Hour on the first Saturday of the month from 3:45-4:45 PM 
in the Worship Area.  The next one will take place on Saturday, November 6th.  
Please come and spend some time before the Blessed Sacrament praying for 
God’s gift of peace to touch our wounded world.   

Outreach Food Pantry 
  

Next Saturday and Sunday, November 6th/7th, will be our monthly Food Drive for our 
Parish Outreach Pantry.  The following items would be most helpful: 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Please don’t forget to check expiration dates!  It will greatly assist the volunteers who 
stack the pantry with your donated goods.  Thank you! 

PARISH OUTREACH 

• Canned Peas 
• Mixed Vegetables 
• Canned Fruit 

• Macaroni & Cheese 
• Mayonnaise 
• Syrup 

You are strongly encouraged to receive this Sacrament if you are 
having upcoming surgery, are dealing with a chronic or 
debilitating illness, are suffering from addiction, mental health 
issues or frailty. 

On the first Sunday of each month, the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick is offered after the 9:30 AM Mass. Sunday, 

January 7th, is the next date the Anointing will be offered.




